
From: Clark Scholz <clarkscholz34@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, April 17, 2022 12:59 PM 
To: Jenny Larson <Jlarson@cityofdubuque.org> 
Subject: 5 Flags Improvements & Taxes 
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I am greatly concerned about the cost of a new Fove Flags Center.  The TH article said that the average 
home would say a almost $194 property tax increase per year. 
  
I would like to know how that figure was arrived at?  What is the average taxable value of a home on 
Dubuque?   
  
I can not vote for such a costly project that has no guarantee of being self sufficient  or at least reducing 
tax payers support of such a facility. 
  
The money is better spent on roads, bridges, sanitary sewers and storm sewer projects. 
  
Please forward this email to the Mayor and Council Members. 
  
Clark Schloz P.E. 
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